
The Parish of Belgrave 
the Catholic Church in the Dandenong Ranges 

is pro-active in 

 

The safety and welfare of your child is paramount to all in our Parish at 

St Thomas More’s (Belgrave), St Paul’s (Monbulk), St Joseph’s (Emerald) & Sacred Heart (Gembrook). 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all children and expect all staff and 

volunteers to share this commitment. We are fully committed to ensuring that consistent effective 

safeguarding procedures are in place to support families, children and staff in our Parish. All concerns are 

passed through the members of the Parish who are trained as 'Designated Safeguarding Leaders,' in 

compliance with statutory requirements and all receive regular safeguarding training. 

Fr Geoffrey McIlroy, 22 August 2019 

Parish Child Safety contacts:     Maria 97545200 & Jeanette 97542759 


